LCW: Notice of cancellation of the list of shareholders exercising the right to attend the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020
On 24 Feb 2020, Lai Chau Clean Water Joint Stock Company announced the cancellation of the list of shareholders exercising the right to attend the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020as follows: 
According to Official Letter No. 20/ CV - CTN dated 20 February 2020 of Lai Chau Clean Water Joint Stock Company (LCW) on the cancellation of List of shareholders exercising the right to attend the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020, Vietnam Securities Depository (VSD) announced as follows:  
Lai Chau Clean Water Joint Stock Company canceled List of shareholders exercising the right to attend the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 on record date of February 3, 2020 (Notice No.96/ TB - VSD dated January 14, 2020 of VSD) 
Reason for cancellation: To allow the Company to have time to prepare contents and other tasks for the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 and the term of 2020 - 2025, LCW  will delay the of holding the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 and the 2020-2025 term. LCW will send a written request to VSD to notify the record date and the date of holding the annual General Meeting of Shareholders later

